
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNICATIONS FOLDER 
December 11th, 2018 

 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

BLESSINGS FROM MRS. KOBRIN 

BAKE SALE 

EARLY DISMISSAL & AFTER CARE 

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS PAGEANT  

2ND ANNUAL PARENT’S NIGHT OUT –  

FRIDAY, DEC. 14TH - 6:00-10:00 P.M. 

(all proceeds benefit the 8th grade class trip) 

 

 
 

 

PTA NEWS 
 

CHRISTMAS CASH 50/50 REMINDER 

FISHERMAN’S 5K – CORPORATE SPONSORSHIPS 

 

 

 
 

There WILL NOT be a Green Communication Folder today. 
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  December, 2018 

 

Dear Saint Peter School Families, 

 

May you experience all the wonder of the Advent season!  

Here at school, we are keeping this beautiful season of Advent holy by 

preparing our minds and hearts for the coming of Jesus. Each Monday 

we join together for an Advent Prayer Service and light the candles of the 

Advent Wreath as we wait in joyful anticipation of Jesus’ birth. Our 

students have also received the Sacrament of Reconciliation to become 

closer to God during this wonderful season of preparation. As always, our 

dedication to service helps those in need and fills our spirits with the 

wonders of God’s love. This year, thanks to your generosity, we were able 

to help so many families in need from St. Mary’s in Wilmington, North 

Carolina after the devastating hurricane. Because of you, they will see 

the goodness of others and will experience the gifts of love and kindness.  

 

As we reflect on the miracle of Christmas, I hope that you will encounter 

the peace of Christ and that you will find the time to treasure moments 

with family and friends. During this wondrous season, may you 

experience peace and joy, celebrate traditions, and create cherished 

memories.    

 

Blessings to you and your family this holiday season, and thank you for 

your dedication to Saint Peter School, your generosity of spirit, and for 

supporting our mission to educate these children, our most precious gifts, 

in the ways of our Lord, Jesus Christ. 

 

Peace and Blessings,  

Mrs. Tracey Kobrin      

  



 

 

Bake Sale   

                     
Thurs., December 13th 

                    
All items are nut free and .50¢ 

each.          

             
Officers and governors MUST  bake 12 items 

each! 
  



 

 

 

 

 

THERE IS A 12:30 P.M. DISMISSAL ON 
 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 14TH, 2018 
 

 

EXTENDED CARE WILL BE HERE AT 

 

12:30 P.M. IN THE 
CAFETERIA. 

 

 

REMEMBER:  PACK A LUNCH & SNACK IF 

YOUR CHILD IS ATTENDING EXTENDED 

CARE 
 

 

 

 
  



December, 2018 

 

Dear St. Peter Families,   

    

 Our traditional Christmas pageant, entitled this year, “HAPPY 95 

YEARS, SAINT PETER SCHOOL,” will be held on December 19th at 

7:00 p.m.  Your child needs to be in the cafeteria no earlier than 6:30 

p.m. or later than 6:45 p.m. Please drop off your child at the cafeteria 

door in the gym.  Parents are not allowed in the cafeteria. Please take 

your child’s coat with you to your seat (since the children will not be 

returning to the cafeteria). We ask that the children wear Christmas 

colors (no jeans, sweat suits or sneakers).  Some students will be 

assigned a costume, as directed by your child’s teacher. 

 

 All children will remain in their seats until the conclusion of the 

pageant.  At the conclusion of the pageant, please come to their area 

in the gym to pick them up. 

 

 This will be a wonderful evening for all to be together and to 

enjoy the beauty of the children’s voices and the company of each 

other.  As always, the pageant will conclude with our beautiful nativity 

scene.  All the students are expected to participate in the pageant.   
 

 Thank you for all your cooperation.  We are looking forward to 

this music filled Christmas get together. 
 



  



PTA NEWS 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Wow! It’s December! 

How is everyone making out selling their 5 

Christmas Cash 50/50 tickets? 
 

A couple of dates/reminders 

Drawing Date is December 19 

Due date is December 17. 

December 18 at the latest. 
 

Want more tickets? Contact Cindy Petrella 

via text, 732-672-3966.   
 

Please return all stubs and money to 

Christine Benol,  

c/o Amelia, Gr. 7. 
 

Thanks so much for your help everyone and 

Merry Christmas! 
  



 

 


